
Meet the teacher

Opal Class



Who’s who?

Mrs Tremellen Mrs Wilmshurst

I am in Opal class every morning.I teach in Opal Class throughout 
the week.



Mrs Tremellen…..
In her spare time, Mrs Tremellen likes to walk,
spend time with family and friends, read, cook
and grow things.

She lives with her husband, and looks forward
to the times when her ‘boys’ (now 23 years old!)
come home to visit.

She has been a teacher for 32 years, most
recently in Northamptonshire, although she
started her career here in Wiltshire.

She has taught across Key Stages 1 and 2, and
loves the variety that teaching in a primary
school offers, and the opportunity to
contribute to the journeys of the learners in
her care.



Mrs Wilmshurst…..

Mrs Wilmshurst has been a teaching assistant for 10 years,
and in the past year has taken on the role of Higher Level
Teaching Assistant. Prior to this, she had a career in
Human Resources.

Her role as an educator, extends beyond the classroom, as
she has a young horse which she schools in her free time.
She is passionate about horses and horse riding, but also
loves to read, walk, look after the garden, travel and spend
time with her family.

She lives with her husband, 16 year old daughter, 12 year
old son, and a Springer Spaniel.



Step inside……
We thought you might enjoy sharing a few snaps from Opal 

classroom.



Work in progress……



Working Walls



Opal Class Reward



P.E.
We have P.E. each Tuesday and Thursday, so
ask that the children come to school
dressed in their P.E. kits on these days.



Homework 

Please support your child in their reading, by sharing
their reading book with them every day.

Encourage your child to practice spelling the statutory
Year 1 or 2 high frequency words, as applicable, as
often as they can.



Opal Class website link

Click here to discover the latest information 
about your children’s learning in Opal Class.

https://corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk/opal/

https://corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk/opal/


A last word….. 
Thank you all, for your huge support in making the return to
school, in these uncertain times, such a successful one. Your
children have been amazing! They are taking the changes to
the usual school routines, very much in their stride. It is
uplifting to see how much they are enjoying being back with
their friends, and how positively they are responding to the
opportunities provided by our well-being curriculum. This is
giving us a wonderful insight into what we can now do, to
support them fully on their learning journeys through the
academic year. We look forward to working with you all, to
make this a successful year for every child.


